
Thought for the day – Thursday 26th October 2023 

By Revd John Marshall 

Jesus stickers on motor scooters 

 

At the top of our road by the Kentucky Fried Chicken the food 

delivery drivers gather with their motor scooters. 

I have noticed that a considerable number of them have 

stickers with Jesus, or a cross or other messages. 

 

I am impressed that these riders should share their faith and 

their confidence that Jesus is with them in their daily work. 

I find it an encouragement to my faith when I see such signs. 

 

Sometimes I will see cars with similar stickers, or often with a 

fish the ancient sign of Christianity. ICHTHUS    Jesus Christ 

God’s Son Saviour. 

Often, as I said, there are stickers of the cross and we 

remember that Jesus went willingly to the cross. 

We know we too should take up our cross and follow Jesus. 

How do we show that we know Jesus? 

 


